
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/22/2010 1:58:48 PM

Fortune, Hazlyn (hazlyn.fortune@cpuc.ca.gov); Kaneshiro, Bruce 
(brace. kaneshiro@ cpuc. ca. gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: 2012-14 Demand Response Application 

Hi Haziyn and Bruce:

In late January, the PG&E 2012-14 DR application team would like to again meet with Energy Division 
staff to preview and discuss additional issues to be filed on March 1, 2011.

One topic we would like to present and discuss is an energy management software that PG&E will use 
for large customers that will facilitate the implementation of DR and EE measures at the customer 
premises. The tool can provide account-specific cost and energy information, model "what-if 
scenarios, compare information from other business locations or similar business activities (ie, 
benchmarking), and provide specific program recommendations from PG&E's portfolio.

I think the week of January 24th would be best. What times are best for your team?

Happy Holidays,

Redacted

Principal Regulatory Case Manager 
Pacific Gas & Flactric Company

Redacted
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